
NAHMA Members: 
 
The NAHMA Educational Foundation 2015 scholarship application is now available on the 
NAHMA website.  
https://scholarship.indatus.com/nahma 
 

Application deadline is May 29, 2015 at 10:00 pm EST 

All high school seniors, high school graduates, and adults holding a high school diploma or GED 

living at an Affordable Housing Management Association (AHMA) member “affiliated property” 

are invited by the Board of Directors of the National Affordable Housing Management 

Association (NAHMA) Educational Foundation to apply for scholarship grants for higher 

education to be awarded in 2015. 

The NAHMA Educational Foundation issues this invitation to distinguished residents who are 

pursuing some type of higher education in college, university, community college, trade/ 

professional school or institute. The Foundation is a privately funded, non-profit organization 

that was created in 1994, and awarded its first scholarships in 2007, to further charitable and 

educational opportunities on behalf of residents living at an AHMA member “affiliated property.” 

This is one of a very few foundations of this type in the nation. We encourage the financial 

support of corporations, companies, families, private trusts, and individuals wishing to join us in 

this effort to honor and assist those who are the future of their respective NAHMA communities. 

Please contact Dr. Bruce W. Johnson of the Foundation at 215-262-4230 or 

bwjec@comcast.net if you have any questions concerning any phase of the Foundation’s work 

to help students living in the AHMA sites. 

 
Brenda J Moser 
Director, Meetings and Membership 

NAHMA 

703-683-8630 x 112 
brenda.moser@nahma.org 
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